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Hello,  

I am Miss Fieldhouse and I am the Year 1 class teacher. I have been working 

at St Clement’s for two years and I love working in KS1! I am so proud of 

how hard the children work and this year is no exception!!  

This term Year 1 have been reading Billy and the 

beast and have doing lots of creative writing. They 

have really enjoyed the story and have created some 

amazing ‘Wanted’ posters! I am so pleased to share 

with you how hard they are working but having fun 

in their learning. 

Wishing you all a happy weekend  

Miss Fieldhouse - Class Teacher 

 Afterschool Clubs start next week and 

slips have been sent home for children that 

have been given a space in a club. 

 Attendance Punctuality 

Rec 92% 5 

Yr. 1 93% 8 

Yr. 2 87% 5 

Yr. 3 97% 10 

Yr. 4 94% 8 

Yr. 5 96% 5 

Yr. 6 98% 5 

Attendance & Punctuality 

We understand that 
sickness can happen, and 
that this can affect 
attendance, however we 
please ask that you try 
and be on time to lessons. 

School gates  
open at 8:45am  

and  
close at 8:55am 

If you arrive after this 
time you will need to 
come through the school 
office and will be marked 
as late. 

 

There are several children suffering with Chicken Pox at the 

moment, so please be vigilant and see your doctor if  you have 

any concerns. Child need to only be absent until the spots have 

scabbed over. Further advice can be found on the NHS website. 

Attention: 

CHICKEN 

POX 
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Safeguarding:  
“Bright Beginnings” 

Birmingham & Solihull Women’s Aid have been commissioned by West Midlands Violence Reduction Partnership and 
West Midlands Police & Crime Commissioner, to provide a series of 6 sessions to children in Early Years settings. 
‘Bright Beginnings’ is a workshop programme developed by Birmingham and Solihull Women's Aid. 

 

The programme takes inspiration from Women's Aid national programme and has developed age-appropriate workshop sessions around 
positive relationships, feeling safe, support networks and emotions. During the sessions we aim to create a space where children feel 
safe to explore complex topics, we create an environment where children feel trusted and supported. We aim to help children to 
understand their right to always feel safe, we encourage children to realise their feelings are important and guide them in practicing  
non-violent problem-solving skills. We aim to help children to understand ways to express any strong feelings in an appropriate manner 
and what it means to be a good friend. 

EYFS parents will get further information in the Bright Beginnings Parent Pack, which gives lots of information on the sessions being held 
and ideas for activities at home. 

We hope to end the 6 sessions with a parent workshop where the children can showcase their fabulous learning. 
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